Notice

It is hereby notified to all the members and the Chairperson that a meeting will be held on 17/02/2022,
Thursday at 2:00 P.M. in the auditorium Hall along with the students. So all the members are requested
to attend the meeting.

Pradip Kumar Das
Program Co-ordinator N5S Unit

Dhamdhama Anchalik college



